
Worship in School 

On Monday, we thought about how God uses    
people that others may disrespect and talked     
specifically about a story from the Old Testament—
Elijah and the widow.  We have continued learning 
how to sign The Lord’s Prayer and managed to say 
& sign it all the way through—very impressive! 
Please remember  - next Friday’s Worship is in the 
morning at 9.05am.  Please DO NOT send in any 
awards or certificates from outside school as     
Worship will be full with all our internal awards. 
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Newsletter— 14th July 2023 
Learning, growing and caring as part of God’s family. 

“I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit.  

John 15:5 

Celebrating Life in School 

The children have been trying out new activities 
this week — archery and cheerleading!  Many 
thanks to Mrs Winder for her time and energy for 
providing the opportunity for cheerleading.   
Even though the forecast wasn’t great for the Y1 & 
Y2 trip, they still had a great time.   
Y6 brushed up their Shakespeare on Wednesday to 
give a great performance of The Tempest.  Thank 
you to all the parents and friends who came along 
to support them. Y6 left early this morning for their 
outing to the Lake District— fingers crossed for 
favourable weather! No doubt there will be plenty 
of pictures on the class blog in the coming days.  
Blog | Scotforth St Paul's C of E Primary & Nursery 
School (scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk) .  

 

Name Teacher’s & Children’s Comments 

Emily Out-
Larbi   YR 

Emily has good ideas, is always happy & is 
good at maths, reading & dancing 

Omra Hashimi  
YR 

Omra is helpful, has a nice smile, good at 
maths & art & is confident 

Rosie Winder  
Y1 

Rosie’s heart is full of love & she is a great 
friend,  good at reading, maths  &     
cheerleading  

Omar Hashimi  
Y2 

Omar is  really funny,  good at football, a 
good friend & respectful 

James Betts  
Y3 

James is a best friend, fast, good at 
maths, football & is good at nearly       
everything 

Iris Cope  Y4 Iris is amazing, organized, a good friend,  
a super good gymnast & a great footballer 

Lloyd Elliot  
Y5 

Lloyd is a  lovely role model, always gives 
his all, loves history & is hilarious 
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Moving On Evening 3.30—6pm 

This is a time for parents to discuss the written reports 
with the current class teacher, and to meet and talk with 
the new class teacher. Teachers will be in their current 
classrooms.  
As we prepare for further building work to take place over 
the summer holidays, we are taking down displays so class-
rooms may look different to how they have looked all year. 
Please enter via the main front door & sign in for fire safety 
and safeguarding reasons for after school club.   

Multi-Skills Club 

Please note that due to the school trip on Monday 17th 

July, there will be no multi-skills club after school.   

Next Week’s dates 

17.07    Nursery  & Reception Trip to Happy Mount  
               Park 
              Y5—Trip to Williamson Park 
18.07    Talent Show  
19.07   Parents’ Evening—meet the new class  
              Teacher 3.30-6pm 
20.07   Y6 Leavers Service with awards for Y6       
              children in church at 1.45pm  
21.07    Friday Family Worship awards across  
              school 9.05 am 
              Break up for Summer 3.10pm (NORMAL  
              TIME) 

Castle (Red) House Team Reward 

The children in Castle House can wear their own clothes to 
school on Tuesday.  The reward has been chosen by House 
Captains for winning last term. 

Future dates 

04.09    8.45 am School re-opens 
05.09    Rock Kidz—see attached leaflet—don’t  
              forget to dress up! 
11-15.09  Y6 Lockerbie Trip 
Further details for each event will be sent as     
needed    nearer the time. 

Trophies 

URGENT REMINDER—we are still missing several trophies 
for next week’s assembly.  Please remember to bring them 
in on Monday.  Many thanks. 
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Uniform 
‘Back to School’ already as far as the sale of uniform goes 
in the shops!  Summer is a good time to go through        
children’s uniform and update/replace worn out and      
outgrown uniform.  Even though our uniform is an ‘active 
uniform’ please take the time to make sure the children 
are still neat and tidy with black or dark grey leggings/
joggers/shorts/skorts and black trainers.  Green tops with 
or without the school logo are acceptable.  Whichever 
smart option you go for, please remember TO NAME      
EVERYTHING! Many thanks. 

Feedback 

Many thanks for completing the recent SIP questionnaire.  I 
am preparing a response which will be available in the    
corridor outside my office on Wednesday during Moving-up 
Evening. 

Gentle Reminders  
Ear Piercing— if parents are allowing their child to have 
their ears pierced over the holidays, please remember that 
they will not be allowed to wear them when they return to 
school in September.   
Dinner Money— please ensure ALL balances are cleared 
before the end of term, particularly important for Y6      
children.   
Absence—please inform school before 9.30am if your 
child is going to be absent that day.   

Help Needed (Still!) 

We are asking if there are any parents available to help 
move furniture & resources into storage in preparation for 
further building work from Reception Class to the port-a-
cabin (small room) on Tuesday 18th July from 1.15pm.  We 
also need help to do the same from Y2 classroom into the 
computer room on Thursday 20th July from 1.15pm.  If 
you are able to help please let the office or class teacher 
know as soon as possible.   Many thanks. 

Online Safety 

For our last online safety guide, have at look at how to 
keep safe using different search engines  


